
Franklin County Public Schools and Head Start are looking for 

children who are eligible for their Pre-K programs.  Applicants 

should be 4 years old on or before September 30, 2019.  Enroll-

ment is limited and subject to state eligibility requirements. 

Franklin County Public Schools PreK and Head Start 

partner with Early Childhood Special Education. 

Applications will be reviewed and children will be 

screened at the school nearest to their home address.   

An appointment is required! 

Your child’s original birth certificate is needed to begin 

the screening process. 

To schedule your appointment and receive 

your application in the mail please  

call 540-483-5759 or email  

Jennifer.rakes@frco.k12.va.us. 

PreK Application  
2019-20 School Year 

 

 

 

 


